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(Or please send me his email address.)  Thanks!  And here’s my comment below:

I live in Oakland and work in downtown SF.   Depending on the location of my office within SF, I have
commuted on both AC Transit transbay buses and on BART, and I still use both depending on my
schedule.  Currently, my office has not fully reopened yet, so I don’t need to put myself in harms
way.  However, I am aware that transit workers do that every day with COVID-19 (especially bus
drivers) and don’t have sufficient PPE.

Please prioritize this issue!  It makes me uncomfortable and unhappy to know that drivers are at risk,
when with the right PPE they might avoid infection.  Protecting the workforce should be paramount. 
It’s the right thing to do.  And protecting transit workers protects the transit riders that may come
into contact with them.  Please give bus drivers and other transit workers the PPE they need.

Thank you for considering my comment.

Maryann Blouin
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